
Dear Mr./Ms. Monroe: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00548. Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Meh$ kovych 
Director of Communications , 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 10:48 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: PSC case 2009-00548 

From:REDACTED[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16,2010 10:45:08 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: PSC case 2009-00548 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I ani opposed to any rate increase for Kentucky Utilities (EON). Most people did not receive any 
pay increase this year, even though groceries, utilities, and gas have all increased in the past 
year. Please review Kentucky Utilities’ current charges and have KU to justify them and also let 
the customers know that the PSC exist for their opposition to any application submitted by the 
Utilities companies. EON is a private coinpany and we the customers should have a choice like 
we do in our telephone, internet, garbage coiiipanies and other services. Thank you, V. W. 
Monroe 


